
 
     Professors of Literacy and Teacher Education 

                     Call for Nomination of Officers for 2017 - 2019 
 
 
 
 
TO ALL MEMBERS: 
 
Professors of Literacy and Teacher Education (PLTE) is pleased to announce its 2017 Call for Nomination of 
Officers for the Executive Board.  The following positions are now open for nominations: 
 
 Executive Board Officers 

1. Program Chair (one position) 
2. Membership Chair (one position) 

 
 
Please confirm each individual’s willingness and membership status in PLTE before making any 
nominations. You will need to provide the individual’s complete name, current position/title, university or 
institution affiliation, email address, and phone number. Self-nominations will also be accepted.  
Nominations will be accepted December 7, 2016 through January 1, 2017 and can be submitted 
through prtemembership@gmail.com. 
 
Those who are nominated and move forward to the election ballot will be contacted and asked to submit the 
following Candidate’s Credentials: (1) ILA membership number, (2) current curriculum vitae, (3) a brief 
biographical statement, (4) qualifications for office statement, and (5) a photo.  
 
The timeline for the process is as follows: 
 
 Call for Nominations    December 7, 2016 until January 1, 2017 
 Submission of Candidate’s Credentials  January 15, 2017 until February 1, 2017  
 Announcement of Candidates    March 1, 2017 until April 4, 2017 
 Voting (electronic/email)    April 5, 2017 until April 15, 2017 

Election Results Released    April 20, 2017 
 

 
CONTACT: 
 
Laurie A. Sharp, Ed.D. — PLTE SIG Membership Chair 
prtemembership@gmail.com 
 
or  
 
Stan Barrera IV, Ph.D. — PLTE SIG Chair 
esbarreraiv@lsu.edu   
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